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State Street Bridge Update

State Street Bridge in Village Reopened Today
Bridge opens ahead of schedule, just in time for holiday travel!

Message from Town Supervisor Bill Smith

Today we reopened Pittsford’s State Street Bridge. Sincere thanks to our State
Department of Transportation and its contractor, Cold Spring Construction, for
their exemplary job – completing the work months ahead of the original
schedule. The bridge is an historic gateway to our community for the drivers who
cross it and the boaters who pass under it. This is a happy moment for Pittsford
and especially for our local businesses. And another example of making sure our
public infrastructure is maintained safely.

Thanks to New York State Department of Transportation Chief of Staff Todd
Westhuis, Canal Corporation Director Brian Stratton, Village Mayor Alysa
Plummer, County Executive Adam Bello and Town Highway Foreman Scott
Wallman for joining us at the ribbon-cutting today.

Bill Smith, Pittsford Town Supervisor
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